
From: On Behalf Of Norman Hamilton 

Sent: 31 May 2013 19:10 

To: Frazer, Clairita 

Cc: clerk@pcinet.org; lconway; bliddle@presbyterianireland.org 

Subject: Response from Presbyterian Church in Ireland to the LCM 

 

Clarita - thank you for the opportunity to respond to the consultation on the LCM on Marriage - 

Same Sex Couples Bill. 

I understand that the deadline for responses is today, and hope that you receive this in time for your 

own deadline! 

 

The Presbyterian Church in Ireland supports the LCM, not least because we regard it as a very 

necessary Motion to help safeguard our current marriage legislation here in NI. 

 

 

 

 

(Very Rev Dr) Norman Hamilton OBE DD DUniv  

Co-Convener of the Church and Society Committee of the Presbyterian Church in Ireland 

 

 


